
Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for trusting us with your prenatal care. We strive to provide the best experience 

possible, and your feedback is essential in helping us achieve that. 

We would appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts about your 

recent appointment on [Appointment Date]. Your insights will help us improve our services for 

you and future patients. 

Please consider answering the following questions: 

• How would you rate your overall experience during your visit? 

• Were our staff members courteous and helpful? 

• Did you feel your questions and concerns were adequately addressed? 

• How can we improve your experience for future visits? 

Your feedback is invaluable, and we appreciate your time. Please reply to this email or complete 

the attached survey by [Deadline Date]. 

Thank you for being a valued part of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


